
	
	
	
	
	
	 To:	 	 The	Honorable	Town	Board	
	
	 From:	 	 John	J.	Fenz,	Esq.	
	 	 	 Town	Attorney	
	
	 Date:	 	 December	7,	2017	
	
	 Re:	 	 Dedication	–	Veronica	Drive	
	
	
_______________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
	 Would	the	Town	Board	kindly	accept	the	dedication	of	Veronica	Drive	to	the	
Town	of	West	Seneca,	conditioned	upon	receipt	of	a	maintenance	bond	and	title	
insurance	to	the	satisfaction	of	the	Town	Attorney,	and	further	authorize	the	
Supervisor	shall	execute	the	necessary	documents.	
	


